
HELP OUR LADY HELP 
RAWANDA!

      The Missionary Intention of Our Holy Father
November 2006

African Development.  That through the effort of believers, together with the forces of 
society, the new and old chains which prevent the development of the African Continent 
may be broken.

     The approved apparitions of Our Lady of Kibehoe 
in Rawanda Africa is a wonderful opportunity to 
meet the Holy Father’s Missionary Intention for Nov. 
     I recently met Fr. Leszek Czelusniak, MIC, 
(Stockbridge Father) who is the chaplain to the new 
Shrine of Our Lady of Kibehoe.  I believe our prayers 
and financial assistance can help both the physical 
and spiritual development of this nation and 
continent, and that united with Our Lady’s presence 
there, these efforts will prove even more efficacious. 
Perhaps before too long the new 16 room retreat 
house might be able to accommodate American
Pilgrimages that could further assist in Africa’s 
development. Pilgrims, are you ready for Africa???
Please Make Checks Payable to “Marian Helpers” AND in the “memo”
Section on your check indicate “Rawanda Mission”-Fr. Leszek!

Fr. Joseph, MIC                          Thank You and God Bless Your Effort!
PO Box 716                                                 Fr. Charlie Becker 
Stockbridge, MA. 01262                  www.medjugorjechicago.org 
                                                          Please consider giving regularly! 



     


